
Letter of Recommendation for Matt Snow (The Cincinnati Sinatra) 

 

Last June, my soon to be wife and myself decided to hire Matt Snow to sing 

during a cocktail party and dinner at our Wedding on June 18th 2010.   When we 

planned our wedding, we wanted our special day to be a traditional Italian 

wedding.  One of our friends suggested we hire Matt Snow (The Cincinnati 

Sinatra).  We immediately thought that was a fantastic idea having live 

entertainment while eating and having cocktails.  If you love Sinatra, you’re going 

to love listening to Matt.  Not only does Matt sound like Frank, but he’s also a 

great entertainer.   My wife and I still believe Matt was the best money spent.  My 

guests still talk about how much they loved hearing Sinatra during our dinner.   

Our favorite evening now a days is sitting on our deck eating a pasta dinner, 

drinking a glass of Merlot and listening to The Cincinnati Sinatra.  Since the 

wedding, we’ve hired Matt to sing at our first Anniversary.  I also was able to get 

Royal Oak Country Club to hire his services at a Casino Night.  Bottom line, Matt 

Snow is a wonderful singer and fantastic entertainer.  You can sit for hours 

listening to him and never get bored.  Matt, thanks so much for the great 

entertainment!!! 

Sincerely, Mike & Tracie Tagarelli 


